
Requested From: 

Date Requested: 

Information Requested: 

DATA INFORNIATION REQUEST 
Missouri-American Watet· Company 

WU-2017-0296 

Tim Luft 

8/9/17 

OPC 2008 

Referencing OPC DR-2006, please indicate whether or not the LCR directs the utility to begin 
replacing lead service lines not under its ownership and/or lead service lines on the customer's 
premise. 

Requested By: GeoffMarke- Office of Public Counsel- geoff.marke@ded.mo.gov 

Information Provided: 

Please see response to OPC DR-2007. The LCR does not cunently require replacement of non­
Company owned service lines. 

Responsible witness: Bruce Aiton 

FILED 
October 04, 2017 

Data Center 
Missouri Public  

Service Commission




